
Proposed Changes to Chapter 25, Article XII  

“Mobile Food Unit Vendors” 

• Distance for a mobile food unit to operate from a restaurant will be 100 

feet from property line to property line or adjacent to the location of the 

restaurant.  

• Adjacent: All land adjoining and abutting the site, including streets, 

sidewalks, bridges and buildings adjoining the site.  

• Mobile food units will no longer be able to operate from vacant properties 

or parcels unless it is an approved designated location.  

• All registered mobile food units will be listed on the City of Aurora website 

for event organizers.  

• Approved locations will be posted on the city website.  

• Locations will be limited to food trucks (as defined) only. 

• Food carts and open grills will only be permitted at permitted or 

private events.  

• Mobile food units will no longer be able to operate daily and will be limited 

to events or designated locations and times. 

• If you currently have a notarized lease signed before the moratorium 

start date of November 22, 2022:  

• Please provide a notarized copy with your application.  

• Leases dated before the start of the moratorium will be 

reviewed on a case-by-case basis.  

• Any leases signed after the start of the moratorium will not be 

honored.  

• Staff is working to streamline the application and renewal process; we will 

continue to keep vendors notified.  


